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Lee County update: Tropical Storm Ian 
 
Fort Myers, FL, Sept. 25, 2022 – Lee County is closely monitoring Tropical Storm Ian. There are currently 
no posted closures or limitations of county services. Normal operations are planned for Monday. 
 
The Emergency Operations Center is partially activated for planning purposes. No State of Local 
Emergency is in effect at this time.  
 
Residents are asked to monitor local media and meteorologists’ reports and to check www.leegov.com for 
storm preparation information and specific Tropical Storm Ian updates. Follow Lee County Government at 
www.facebook.com/leecountyflbocc.  
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